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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Oxford Owl eBook Library 

 

In order to support your child’s reading at home during this period of partial school closures, we 

have subscribed to the full juniors e-book library through Oxford Owl.  Currently we have access to 

the free library which has some books available, but we will now be able to provide many more 

titles for pupils that are matched to their coloured book band (if they are on the reading scheme) or 

their reading age if they are a ‘free reader’.  

 

Continuing to read books at the appropriate level is particularly important for their continued 

progress in reading fluency and comprehension and so we are pleased to be able to offer this 

resource for our families. 

 

To log in, please follow these instructions: 

 

1. Go to www.oxfordowl.co.uk. 

 

2. In the Oxford Owl for Schools section click ‘Log in’. 

 

3.  Enter the username and password (see below) 

 

ENTER CLASS USERNAME 

ENTER CLASS PASSWORD 

mailto:admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk
http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/


 

 
 

Class Class Username Password 

3JG Ojs-3jg oaklands 

3M Ojs-3m oaklands 

4D Ojs-4d oaklands 

4L Ojs-4l oaklands 

5H Ojs-5h oaklands 

5N Ojs-5n oaklands 

6A Ojs-6a oaklands 

6B Ojs-6b oaklands 

 

4. Click on ‘Oxford Owl eBook Library: My eBooks’. 

 

5.  Select your child’s coloured book band from the ‘levels’ drop-down menu (see table below 

for link between Oxford levels and the coloured book bands or alternatively, scroll down the 

drop-down menu to find the colours).  If your child is a free-reader, see table below to see 

what level to choose: 

 

 

 

6.  Choose a book and enjoy reading with your child!  Be sure to make a note of which books 

they have read in their reading records so we can celebrate their hard work! 

 

Hearing your child read regularly and talking to them about their books is incredibly important and 

we want to ensure you are able to continue to do this whilst helping your child learn from home.  If 

you have any questions about how to support your child with reading, please ask their class 

teachers.  

 

Thank you for your on-going support,  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. S. Lee 

English Subject Leader 


